
 

 

                     Christmas 2020 

“For unto you is born this day in the 

city of David a “Saviour, which is 

                                                    Christ the Lord.”  Luke 2:11 

 

Dear Church Family and Friends, 

In the Light of Truth, Jesus of Nazareth was the Divine manifestation of the impersonal, eternal Truth of God, and 

we must accept for ourselves this impersonal, universal Truth of God as it was manifest in Jesus, our elder brother, if 

Christ shall be to us a savior. 

Paul tells us, “It pleased God that in Christ should all fullness dwell.”  On another occasion he said, “It pleased God 

to reveal His Son in me.”  The only Son of God is the Christ, the Truth, and every man, woman and child must be 

that Son. 

On behalf of the ministerial staff and the Board of Trustees, I invite you to join us for our Christmas celebrations, 

beginning with our Christmas Service on Sunday, December 20, at 11:00 A.M.  I will be the speaker and my topic 

is: “Christ, the Son of God.”    

On Thursday evening, December 24 at 7:00 P.M., we will have our Christmas Eve service.  Reverend Janet Friedline 

will be the speaker.   Her topic is:  “The Mission of Christ.”  

 Reginald Bouknight and Mayu White will provide beautiful seasonal music for both services.  I hope you will join 

us for these special services. 

Both services will be conducted by conference call.  You may dial in using the phone number 605-472-5203 and 

when prompted enter the access code 662944#. 

On behalf of the ministerial staff and the Board of Trustees, I thank you for your continued love and support of our 

beautiful teaching and the activities of the church throughout the year.  

May you continue to experience the true Love and Peace that is Christmas now and throughout the coming year. 

Love and Blessings, 

 

Rev. Donna M. Gatewood 

 

Dr. Al G. Salazar                 2025 35th Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20007                                   Dial for Meditation 

Minister Emeritus 202-333-7630       dschurchdc@aol.com                                            202-338-1240 

 

    Donations may be made by credit card or Paypal on website: www.divinescience.org 
 

http://www.divinescience.org/

